
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TODAYS READINGS  - Dave Stapleton 

Exodus 24:12-18 Psalm 2 2 Peter 1:16-21         Matthew 17:1-9 

NEXT WEEKS READINGS  - Garry Semmler 

Joel 2:1,2,12-17        Psalm 51:1-17      2 Corinthians 5:20b - 6:10      Matthew 6:1-6,16-21 

As we celebrate the LORD’S SUPPER 
We do what Jesus commanded: we eat bread and drink wine, we believe Jesus’ words: 
”This is my body”, “This is my blood”, we remember Jesus died for us, we receive as re-
pentant believers Christ’s presence & forgiveness, we recognize that we are united with 
other communicants as one body, we look forward to the never ending feast in heaven.   

Pastor:  Mike Steicke 

Phone:  0417 811 706 

Email:  steickem@bigpond.net.au 

Website: www.stpetershobart.org.au 

Bulletin email: stpeters@iinet.net.au 

Announcements 

     

    Church Council 

    Ladies Guild 

    Youth Sport Night 

  

Thursday  2nd 7:00 PM 

Tuesday  14th         10:30 AM 

Friday       3rd 6:00 PM 

Saturday  4th 7:30 AM   Prayer Breakfast 

NEXT WEEK:    Reader:  Garry Semmler  Usher:  Semmler  

   Setup & M-Tea: P Lees   Flowers: No flowers during Lent  
   Next Service:  10:00 AM with Holy Communion  

 
St Peterõs Lutheran Church 

at Eastside Lutheran College 
15 Acorn Drive, Warrane 

 

Divine Service  10:00am 
Sunday 26 February, 2017  

WELCOME to our visitors 
We warmly welcome you to worship with us today! We hope you enjoy our service and 
feel free to enter God’s presence with gladness.  Please join us after the service for a cup 

Prayer Requests:  Please Pray for thankfulness for each other, our church, & 
school; & healing for those in need;  
 

School:  Eastside Lutheran College 
Phone:  (03) 6244 6885               
Website:  elc.tas.edu.au 
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Todays Service: The AGM will take place after service with also cuppa after the service, 

at 11.30 A.M.  

Youth Group - Sports/Games night. This Friday 3rd March, 6.00pm - 8.30pm at 

Eastside Lutheran College. Gold coin donations. All welcome - bring a friend. 

Church life survey:  As a part of getting the mission stimulus funding we agreed to take 

part in the national Church life survey.  It takes about 20 minutes.  It is for people aged 

15 and over.  There is also a separate one for children 8-14 years of age.  You can 

either fill them in today straight after the service or take home and bring back.  Place 

all completed form in the suggestion box.  Please have the completed survey form 

returned ōȅ {ǳƴŘŀȅ мфǘƘ aŀǊŎƘΦ  Remember to put in our the local Church code in the 

top right hand corner.  It is LA600301. 

Pastoral assistant appointments:  The congregation is notified that Garry Semmler and 

Pauline Lees have been appointed as Pastoral Assistants subject to ratification at the 

todays AGM. 

Prayer breakfast:  Recommences on this Saturday 4th of March, 7.30am here at the St 

Peters Centre.  

Harvest Thanksgiving:  Harvest thanksgiving will be the theme for a special service of 

celebration here at Eastside Lutheran on Sunday 5th of March at our normal time of 

10am.  All are invited to this and every Sunday worship service at that time.  Those 

wishing to drop off produce can do so on Saturday March 4th straight after the prayer 

breakfast (between 9.00 – 10.00am) or prior to the service Sunday.  Please note there 

will be a pooled community lunch after that service to which all are invited to join. 

Southern study group:  Meets again on March 9th at 7 P.M. at 22 Hawthorn  

Drive, Kingston. It will be on the 2nd and 4th Thursday of the month.  

State-wide Lutheran service:  There will be a state-wide Lutheran service at 

Launceston on Sunday 12th of March (the long weekend).  We encourage as many as 

possible to attend.  Our new Bishop, Lester Priebbenow will be present.  The service 

will commence at 10.00am. There will also be a short time of get to know the new 

bishop along with some Q&A.  The Launceston congregation will provide some light 

refreshments.  We will have a lay reading service here for those unable to make the 

trip and for visitors. 

BULLETIN NOTICES: Notices & prayer requests to stpeters.hobart.tas@lca.org.au by 

6PM Friday.   

NOTICES 

God Bless You For The Week Ahead! 

26th Feb  2017 
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